Subject to Protective

March 13, 2002

LW, Shell
P.O. Box 595
Stuart, FL. 34995

Dear Mr. Shell,

1 am in receipt of a recent letter to our Premdent Tc er in which you voiced
some concerns over aur Model 710 bolt i Froduct Manager for
Remington rifles, [ would like to take a; (0 persnna]lv arddress your concemns. |
appreciate vour feedback and T smcerc]y P e can reinstate your confidence in
Remington products,

Your points on cur Owner’s Man
assessment that not every consuig
possession a torque wrench, esped
why this notation is in the manual, a t [ plan to do about it. One common
problem that we often see 15 ¢ ‘ down screws on a rifle, any rifle for
that matter. It is not a safety _ ver tcii“quing the take down BCIEWS 18 not

necessary to properly bed th

ininch pounds. Let me clarify first,

afety issue that has anything to dc:a with
ue specification is no more critical on the
nge the wordmg in the manual to instruct the

our seééend point regarding the Owner's Manual. Step #14
an important step in maintaining any bolt-action firearm.
enance and care involves insuring that the trigger and sear are
are functioning properly. Checking the sear to insure that it

1 would now lik
that vou make re
Part of praper {i
free and clear

ny inconvenience that you have encountered with the broken
irst let me address your concern from a straightforward manufacturer’s
not dispute the statement that your magazine latch is not the first in
Yes, there have been others. However this is far from being a
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that 1s an
res runming less

commeon occurrence in Model 710 and T do not agree with yous
obvious design defect. To date, all repairs of any kind on the M
than 2% of the total units manufactured. For the first
product, that is respectable. Am I satisfied with that &y
One repair is one repair too many and we will alway

The material used in the magazine latch is very
cur attention is that a product known as Birchw
aggressive chlorinated solvent intended for use;
components has an adverse reaction to this material, as s well ¢ other synthetic materials
and finishes, Excessive contact of the Gunsésitbber product car malke the magazine
latch brittle. To my knowledge, this is the only: in the Maodel 710 that has an
adverse reaction to the Gunscrubber product. The s rceiver insert and other
synthetic components on the Model 710 aremos ed by Gunserubber.

mpathize with your position. Your
r be acceptable. My rhetoric
latch and the low repair rate on
Htyours was the anly magazine latch

Now, as a consumer myself, T can appre
rifle broke, and you had to have it reg;
and reasomng surroundmg the dural

Remington hat. Also, I thin from your letter that vour Model 710 is
chambered for 270 Win,
contaet my assistant Bo
and shipping address, 1
gither .270 Win or .30-06

Again, thank you for »
patronage. :

Best Regards,

Bonnie
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